
Classroom News   
Class Name: Tiverton                                   Term : Autumn 1  2019 

What we have been learning Some photos of our marvellous work 

this half term. 

 

This term in English we have been reading the story of 

George’s Marvellous Medicine. Through this we have 

looked at writing instructions; including designing our own 

medicines. We have looked at adverts and designing 

products including alliteration and adjectives. We also 

wrote our own jingles to go with the product. Through 

drama in class we looked at questions and how to word 

and write a question. James played the character of 

George for us and the class asked him a range of 

questions. This inspired Sam, Harvey, Olivia, Amy, Alfie and 

Chloe who all wanted to have a go at being grandma 

Cranky! Harvey and Sam gave her a fantastic voice! Next 

we went on to writing a newspaper report about the 

events which happened that day on the Cranky’s farm.  

 

In Maths we have looked at numbers; adding and 

subtracting and multiplication. Some of the class were 

working on real life problem solving and using the 4 

operations to solve this. Next we moved on to fractions 

which lead nicely into telling the time, as this helped with 

recognising quarter past and quarter to. This last week the 

class have been working hard on measuring; using either 

cubes, footsteps and hand spans to measure, or using a 

ruler and trundle wheel to measure larger distances of 

length.  

The class were very lucky to visit the Botanical gardens, 

were they produced some detailed sketches and took 

some amazing pictures. The class are entering an art 

competition this term also, so watch this space to learn 

about our success.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember : 

8th and 15th November class trip to the cinema to see The Addams Family and How to Train 

your Dragon. This trip is free through the Step into Film project.  

 
 


